





Long Lawford Primary School, Holbrook Road, Rugby, CV23 9AL Tel: 01788 543332 Fax: 01788 550366 Email: admin2405@welearn365.com Website: www.longlawfordprimaryschool.com

Acting Head Teachers Nicola Hetherington and Rosalyn Barton

School Newletter week ending 29th March 2018

Welcome to our newsletter

Only a week since our last newsletter! Year 1 have had a Victorian day, Year 6 have had their mock SATs week and FOLLs organised a super Easter bingo for all the family, so again we've had a busy week.

School birthday

We are asking all the children to dress up in 1950s clothes on the 20.4.18 as part of our school birthday celebrations. We are putting some pictures on the app and in the newsletter today. There should be an article in the past times section of the Advertiser this week about our school birthday.

At 2.30 parents are invited to join us on the playground to end the day.

100% attendance - an increase on last term - well done!

Have a lovely Easter holiday

Mrs Barton and Mrs Hetherington

Attendance for this week

Nursery	92%
Reception	92.1%
Year 1	89.5%
Year 2	96%
Year 3	89.5%
Year 4	92%
Year 5	95.3%
Year 6	90.4%

Children who do not attend school miss learning and have gaps that can affect their attainment. If they are not with us they cannot learn.

Internet Safety – Please check and monitor the sites and games your children use to keep them safe.

There has been an issue with children using inappropriate language on social media sites. Please check your children's phones regularly.















Dates for your diary

29.3.18 Break up for Easter Holidays **16.4.18** Return to school for Summer Term

20.4.18 School 60th Birthday celebrations

24.4.18 Year 2 SATs meeting 2.30 **7.5.18** Bank Holiday

Week beginning 14.5.18 KS2 SATs week

We are an ACE school

Achieve

Care

E Enjoy



Star Worker and Star Person

Star Worker and Star Person



Week beginning 26th March

Week beginning 26th March

Nursery	Oliver L		Aron B	Aron B		Mia S		Scarlett W	
Reception	Dominic S	Maria	ım I	William F	Reception	Courtnie F	Deligh	t N	Ochineme A
Year 1	Jorja-Leigh P		reddie N		Year 1	Kuba T		Riley B	
Year 2	Lucas S	Dylar	n B	Jake F	Year 2	Jacob R	Ugoch	i A	Neave H
Year 3	Jay H		Allegra P		Year 3	Riley C		Oliwia E	
Year 4	Damien C		Arini S		Year 4	Evie W		Ben P	
Year 5	Ellis B	R		Riley C		Niamh G		Tobi G	
Year 6	Callum G		Abigail P		Year 6	Abi G		Hollie C	



school year in Sept 18.

Dear Parent,

We're currently offering 15% discount on any "Direct to Parent" orders you place between 22nd March and 2nd April 18. As mentioned above this is the only offer we are running before the new school year starts in Sep 18. If you are planning to place an order this summer or need to top up your childs uniform then please take advantage of this offer before it's too late!

To place your order simply visit www.brigadeuniformdirect.uk.com. Enter the promo code EASTSUM18 in the promo code box during checkout to apply the discount. Your order will be delivered within our current standard leadtime (currently 10-14 days).

Thanks for reading and we hope you take advantage of this great offer! Please email parenthelp@brigade.uk.com if you have any questions about this offer or need help with anything else.

The Brigade Team.